
To: John Stevenson (Ontario Securities Commission) and  
      the Honorable Iris Evans (minister of Finance, Alberta) 
  
  
I would like to express that I object to the new propasals regarding the securities policies and 
regularions. I do not 
want to have to divulge my personal financial information to my sales person. I find this a 
violation of my privacy. 
  
Kee Goh 


